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116th Assembly of the Inter-Parliamentary Union 
 
 
 
Dear Madam President, 
Dear Mr. President, 
 
You will recall the discussions that took place in Geneva last month on the subject of the 116th 
IPU Assembly. 
 
Since then we have been in consultation with the Parliament of Indonesia and the President 
of the Inter-Parliamentary Union, Mr. Pier Ferdinando Casini, regarding the dates and venue 
of the Assembly.  We were particularly anxious to retain the original dates foreseen for this 
event, since several Members have already made arrangements to attend the Assembly at that 
time.  The only suitable conference centre available in Indonesia on those particular dates is 
located in Nusa Dua, on the Island of Bali.   
 
We are therefore pleased to inform you that the 116th IPU Assembly will take place at the 
International Convention Centre in Nusa Dua, on the Island of Bali, from 29 April to 4 May 
2007.   
 
The official invitation, convocation and related documents will be sent out to you by the end 
of December this year.   
 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Anders B. Johnsson 
Secretary General 

 


